


WHO Code Compliance Panel
44th Meeting Summary 
The Panel met via ZOOM on 25 June 2024. 
The Panel welcomed two new members: Dr Alison Barrett (Health practitioner) and Natalie Allen (Consumer). 
No formal complaints were discussed. No appeals findings were noted.
The Panel noted that advice from a health practitioner (subject to a prior complaint) remained available on a website. It discussed options for seeking a resolution to this issue.
The Panel was advised about recent proposed amendments to the World Health Organization’s advice about the use of cow’s milk from aged six months.
The Panel initiated review its terms of reference, confirming the process that it anticipates using. It also discussed the potential development of guidance on interpreting the INC Code of Practice, especially Articles 4, 5 and 7.   
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